
 Year 4 

What an exciting week we have had in Year 4! Throughout the week, classes 
visited Lloyd Park where they learnt about local habitats. Children shook 
trees, swept nets across long grass, dug into soil trays and explored the 
William Morris garden. Children found lots of fascinating creatures and 
bugs which they identified using branching keys. The favourite find of the 
day was a newt. In addition, they dipped nets into the pond and found 10 
different types of creatures and some plants. It was very smelly!  
In class, children have begun investigating snails. They have made 
predictions about which habitat snails will prefer and set up tanks to make 
observations. So far, the snails like the vegetable patch best. Classes will 
continue to observe the snails across the week before they come to a 
conclusion.  
Thank you to parents who supported teachers and children during our 
educational visit, you were all brilliant!  
  
4B assembly  
What a brilliant performance by 4B in their assembly this morning. They 
shared facts about what they have learnt during topic this half term. The 
children explained how a food chain works and performed a story about 
animals travelling around the world. To end their assembly, they treated the 
audience with a rap about dinosaurs which they wrote themselves. 
  

  

  


